ABORIGINAL LAND TRUST

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

SUBLEASE OF LAKE GREGORY STATION
WESTERN AUSTRALIA (PASTORAL LEASE N049428)

The Aboriginal Land Trust (ALT) is seeking Expressions of Interest for the sublease of Lake Gregory Station in the
East Kimberley region of Western Australia.

The property is located 320km south west of Halls Creek along the Tanami Highway. Lake Gregory Station:
e Covers 271,699 hectares.

¢ Has a potential carrying capacity of 6,719 cattle.

e Offers rangeland is now considered to be in good condition.

e Requires some infrastructure refurbishment.

The lessee will be required to meet infrastructure commitments, minimum conditions for management, and provide
training and career opportunities for local people.

The Lease has an Indigenous Protected Area (IPA) in place since 2001 and the successful sublease will be required
to work with the IPA Paruku Rangers.

Closing date for Intention to Respond is 5pm 16th December 2016.

Address Intention to Respond to:

Aboriginal Land Trust

C/o Department of Aboriginal Affairs

PO Box 3153, East Perth, Western Australia 6892.

On receipt of Intention to Respond further information will be available to proponents.

Further information available via:

Neil Thomson

Executive Director, Land

Department of Aboriginal Affairs

Ground Floor, 151 Royal Street East Perth WA 6004
T (08) 6551 8127

Neil.Thomson@daa.wa.gov.au

Applications will be assessed by the selection panel (ALT, Community Representatives) and forwarded to the
ALT Board for final approval.

The Aboriginal Lands Trust of Western Australia was established by the Aboriginal Affairs Planning Authority Act 1972.
It is supported by the Department of Aboriginal Affairs.
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